
From: PlanningAlerts 
Sent: 30/04/2022 8:34:08 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Comment on application DA2022/0549 

For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department 
Application DA2022/0549 
Address 2 Wyadra Avenue, Freshwater NSW 2096 
Description Demolition works and construction of a dwelling house 
Name of commenter Graham & Carolyn Alldis 
Address of commenter 40 CARRINGTON PARADE 
Email of commenter 

Comment 
As property owners in Carrington Parade, Curl Curl for over 35 yrears, we have been subjected 
to increased waste water run off, as the area around us has been developed, this is both 
surface water and underground water running down the rock face. When the Council curbed 
and gutted Ellen Street storm water pipes were laid that had insufficient capacity to deal with 
the amount of water run off that we have today and nothing has been done to rectify this 
situation. 
Therefore until this situation is rectified, which we have been requesting be done for many 
years, we feel we must be guaranteed that the new application will have provision to 
adequately with all the water water problems that must occur because of it. 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts 
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